United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF INDIAN AFFAIRS
Great Lakes Agency
615 Main West
Ashland, Wisconsin 54806-0273

IN REPLY REFER TO:

Community Services

Honorable Robert Chicks

President, Stockbridge-Munsee Community
N8476 Moheconnuck Rd.

Bowler, WI 54416

Dear President Chicks:

This will acknowledge receipt of your request for review and approval of Resolution No. 04-98,
which amends the Stockbridge-Munsee Liquor Ordinance. Please be advised that we have
forwarded your request to Washington for review, certification, and publication in the Federal
Register.

Enclosed for your file is a copy of the Federal Register from December 11, 1992, when the Liquor
Ordinance was originally published. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Diane
K. Rosen, Agency Tribal Operations Officer, at 715-682-4527.

Sincerely,

Superintendent

Enclosure



